
 1 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
 
 
In the Matter of a Repository Docket in which to ) 
Receive Feedback and Other Suggestions   ) 
Concerning Staff’s Proposed Consolidation and )  File No. TW-2014-0295 
Simplification of the Commission’s   ) 
Telecommunications Rules    ) 
 

 
NOTICE OF WORKSHOP  

 
COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission and notifies 

all interested parties that it will hold a workshop on July 17, 2014 at 10:00 a.m. to 

discuss comments concerning the Staff’s proposed consolidation and simplification of 

the Commission’s rules that govern telecommunications companies and IVoIP 

providers. A draft meeting agenda is attached; a final agenda will be filed in EFIS and 

posted to the Commission’s web site at least 48 hours before the workshop. The 

workshop will not be webcast or available by telephone. 

WHEREFORE, the Staff files this Notice so that all interested parties may attend. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
Colleen M. Dale 
Senior Counsel 
Missouri Bar No. 31624 
Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P. O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
(573) 751-4255 (Telephone) 
cully.dale@psc.mo.gov 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, 
transmitted by facsimile or electronically mailed to all counsel of record this  
6th day of June, 2014. 

 
 



Workshop for Proposed Chapter 28 Rulemaking 
Governor Office Building Room 315 

July 17, 2014 10:00 to noon 
 
 
Purpose:  Provide an informal forum to exchange information about the rulemaking.1   
 

I. Introductions 
 

II. Brief Overview of Rulemaking Process 
 

III. Proposal to Rescind Certain Rules 
 

IV. Proposed Chapter 28 rulemaking 
a. 28.010 (Definitions) 
b. 28.020 (General Provisions) 
c. 28.030 (Authorization Requirements) 
d. 28.040 (Reporting Requirements) 
e. 28.050 (Assessment Requirements) 
f. 28.060 (Service Requirements) 
g. 28.070 (Tariffs) 
h. 28.080 (Interconnection Agreements) 
i. 28.090 (211 Service) 

 
V. Fiscal Impact. 

 
VI. Next Steps 

 

                                                 
1 Informal comments have already been submitted by parties in Case No. TW-2012-0112 but workshop participants 
are encouraged to express additional concerns including the lack of clarity in any of the proposed rules.   At the 
workshop Staff anticipates discussing proposed revisions to try and address some of these initial concerns.  After the 
workshop Staff may further revise the rulemaking based on workshop feedback.  Staff intends to present a list of 
unresolved concerns to the Commission along with Staff’s written response to those unresolved concerns.   
 
(Note:  If the Commission decides to proceed with the rulemaking then parties will have a subsequent formal 
opportunity to express unresolved concerns to the Commission.)  
 


